
                                                             Special Water/Sewer Board Meeting 

                                                                          January 9, 2018 

 

 

Present: Roland Barney, Marty Frizzell, Lucille Stevens 

Call meeting to order:  Roland Barney called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM 

Ralph Wilkins, one of the water commissioners, was unable to attend this meeting.  

The budget reports were also unavailable at this time.  

The board discussed the budget for some time and felt that the budget would not change much from 

last year’s.  

The proposed budget for 2018 will be determined at the next regular meeting of January 16, 2018. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 6:45 P.M.  

 


